
Babb Elementary Board Report-September 
 
During September we did several things:  

● We had our first PTO meeting on the 19th.   
● We finalized plans for our Pumpkin Patch trip in October.  
● On the 24th, we had our Family Literacy Night.  
● We read about fall leaves then we made paintings of trees with colorful leaves.  
● We went hiking with the Park Rangers on the 26th.  It started out a little rainy but turned 

into a beautiful day.   
● The students also worked hard in September doing their AimsWeb tests. Every student 

was tested. 
● Our Attendance percentage for September was 83% and August was 71%...our 

attendance has improved. 
● We received M&Ms and pencils from Mrs. Wagner’s trip to Vegas. 

 

 


